THIS IS A DECISION PAPER

TO:

HARDIN COUNTY BOARD OF EDUCATION

FROM:

teresa morgan, Superintendent
DATE:

December 15th, 2016
SUBJECT:
APPROVAL OF CHANGE ORDERS 16 FOR THE GCB PROJECT.
ISSUE:   


This is a change order credit totaling $ 2,068.35 for a projector that was not installed in the media center at GCB.
FACTS:
[image: image1.emf]
RECOMMENDATION


I RECOMMEND THE BOARD APPROVE CHANGE ORDER credit 16 for the GCB project totaling $ 2,068.35.
RECOMMENDED MOTION


I MOVE THE BOARD APPROVE CHANGE ORDER credit 16 for the GCB project in the amount of $ 2,068.35.
